York, Marylisa

From: William A Weary <w.weary@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 12:58 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami

Subject: Re: Receipt of January 09 letter

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks!

On Tue, Jan 14, 2020, 12:56 MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Weary,

Yes, | did receive those comments and was able to view the pictures. Sorry for the delayed response, | am still going
over all comments. These will be recorded and considered.

Thank you,

-Jami MacNeil
Environmental Specialist 111
Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection

(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: William A Weary <w.weary@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:49 AM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>
Subject: Receipt of January 09 letter

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



Just checking to make sure that that letter reached you, Jami, and that you
were able to open the file of photos! Best -- Bill PS I've attached it again,
just in case.

William A. Weary

www.fieldstoneconsulting.com

207-586-5001 Land

207-409-8808 Mobile

293 North Dyer Neck Road

Newcastle, ME 04553-3209



